
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

17 October 2018 
 
 

The monthly meeting began at 1907 with Ed Bretag presiding. Following intros 
around the room, the minutes of the September meeting were read. It was noted that they 
had not been posted on the website. Next the treasurer gave his report.  

 
Under Old Business: we discussed the remainder of our $2000 budget. 

Suggestions were for hard line for the Tenderfoot antenna and grounding kits.  
The new county budget should be posted shortly, so we will check if our $2000 

allowance is still there.  
We are still planning to have our Christmas dinner / meeting at Fiesta Mexicana 

on the 19th of December.  
 
Under New Business: There was a simulated emergency test in October. We setup 

an HF station at the OEM and talked with Denver.  
Auxcom was at the NETCFPD. MARC had four people there.  
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1945. 
 
Followed by a presentation and demo of Software Defined Radio picking up the 

otherwise un-hearable police, sheriff, fire, and medical digital trucked radio, given by 
Dan Huber. 

 
Twelve members present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 


